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MEMORANDUM FOR: J. Martin, Director, WM JBunting
R. Browning, Deputy Director, WM JMartin
M. Bell, Chief, WMHL JSurmeier
J. Bunting, Chief, WMPI PO(4-
H. Miller, Chief, WMHT
R. Scarano, Chief, WMLL

FROM: Philip Altomare, WMPI

SUBJECT: DOE-SPONSORED WASTE INVENTORIES AND PROJECTIONS PROJECT

Ed Mastel of DOE has arranged for ORNL to give a presentation on their
waste inventories and projections project to NRC staff on Thursday,
October 21 at 9:00 a.m. at the Sheraton Motel in Rockville (just off
Shady Grove Road from Route 270). The presentation will include the use
of computer terminals to call up information. I believe that it is
worthwhile to observe the capabilities of their system and to hear what
their future plans may be. I recommend that a representative from each
Branch attend, if possible.

Ed Mastel has suggested that NRC have a non-voting member on this
project's Steering Committee. This presents an opportunity for NRC to
influence a DOE project to provide information usable by both Agencies,
and I recommend that we accept this offer. Since the waste inventories
project covers HLW, LLW and UR, I further recommend that the
representative be a member of the WMPI Branch.

| Please contact me if you plan to have a staff member attend the
October 21 presentation.

|

|
Philip Altomare, WMPI
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